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LOOKING BEHIND

These past two months have flown by here in Barahona! We enjoyed a visit from Tim'’s
parents during the month of March! We are thankful for his dad’s help with projects at the
church and his mom’s music and teaching. In March, the church held its first baby
shower, and Tim's mom shared of the great privilege of motherhood with the ladies. At
the beginning of April, we hosted a Christian school group who helped us put on a kid's
camp at the church. We had good attendance and many visitors! Also during March and
April, the youth met for their monthly Bible study and activity time. God is doing a work
among these young people, and we have seen growth among them in the activities and
the church services. A few of them who were saved during our youth camp in December
have also expressed their desire to be baptized soon! We look forward for more
opportunities to minister to these teenagers.

LOOKING AHEAD

Lord willing, we are making preparation for another baptismal service in the coming
months with a number of candidates. We are also planning for our different summer
outreaches. In June, we will hold an English camp for a week instead of throughout the
summer as we have done in the past, and one of our supporting churches is coming to
help us. Please pray for this camp as God has opened doors and allowed us to reach many
people through our English outreaches and to share the truth from God’s Word. Pray too
for us as we are seeking to purchase property for the church. We have seen our
attendance steadily increase on both Sundays and Wednesdays, and our desire is to take
the next step now that the church is registered and incorporated in preparing for the
future. We are asking for prayer for wisdom about the right place as well as funding for
the work.

In Christ,
The Germanos
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